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According to the Supreme Court of the United States of America, the second 

amendment is not a secondary right. Creating barriers that burden citizens from 

exercising fundamental rights have been proven to be discriminating against 

marginalized communities. Similar laws are being rejected by the federal court 

throughout the country. 

 

Oregon insisting on implementing racist laws is repugnant and immoral.  

 

I guess a lot of politicians in this state forget what their laws decriminalizing drugs has 

done to the people who can’t afford to live in gated communities. Creating more 

barriers for the self defense with the false promise of safety is disgraceful.  

 

 

 

 


